
 

Do you enjoy creating new opportunities for young girls? Do 
you enjoy helping them to make lasting memories and 
teaching them new skills? We are looking for volunteers to 
help with both Rainbows and Brownies in both Parbold and 
Newburgh in order to keep our units running. In the past few 
years we have lost 5 units already and are in danger of losing 
more if we do not find more adults. We have many girls on 
waiting lists wanting to join but no spaces to offer them due 
to lack of units. There are a variety of roles available, from 
regular helpers, occasional helpers and those who just feel 
they could help with administration/finances. If you have any 
skills that you feel you could offer, please email 
parboldcommissioners@hotmail.com for more information! 
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